
CONSTRUCTION UPDATE:

Sewer System 
Improvements 
Scheduled in Your 
Neighborhood

Alex Doza, Project Manager 
adoza@bendoregon.gov  
541-323-8595

Sign up to receive updates: 
bendoregon.gov/fergusonsewer

The City of Bend has completed design work on the Ferguson 
Sewer Improvement Project. (See map below) Construction is 
scheduled to begin in December 2022 and continue through 
the fall of 2023. Note that schedules are subject to change.

What to Expect During Construction:
• Single lane closure on Ferguson Road with traffic

restrictions.
• Reduced speed, congestion and traffic delays.
• Trucks entering and exiting the roadway.
• Noise, vibration and dust.
Learn more at an informational Open House from 5:30 p.m. - 
7:00 p.m. on Monday, December 5 at The Bridges at Shadow 
Glen Clubhouse 20838 Sotra Loop, or visit the project website 
at bendoregon.gov/fergusonsewer.

CONTACT

= Gravity Sewer
= Pump Station



Engineering and Infrastructure Planning
710 NW Wall St.
Bend, OR 97703

Accommodation Information for People with Disabilities
To obtain this information in an alternate format such as 
Braille, large print, electronic formats, etc. please contact 
staff at: adoza@bendoregon.gov, 541-323-8595 or Relay 
Users dial 711.


